
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

RE: Year 11 Parents’ Evening 

We would like to invite you in to school on Thursday 26th October 2023 for our Year 11 

parents’ evening. The appointments will take place in person and will be held in the 

school’s main hall and nearby classrooms. This is an invaluable opportunity to speak to 

your child’s subject teachers about the progress that they are making, the upcoming PPEs 

(Mock Exams) and anything that can support their learning in and out of school. We hope to 

see as many of you there as possible to continue to build on the fantastic start that our Year 

11 students have made to this crucial year of education. This event takes place on the day 

following the students’ first Elevate workshop – Study Sensei – and on the same day as 

their Careers event in school.  

 

Appointments will be available from 4.30 pm to 7.30 pm and these will be made directly 

through the SchoolCloud booking system which opens at 8.00 pm on Thursday 12th 

October. Details of how to use this can be found on the next two pages. If you have any 

difficult in accessing the booking system, please contact enquiries@hartschool.org.uk .  

 

During the evening, the revision materials available to Y11 students will be available to view 

and can be purchased via ParentPay. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there and continuing to work together to support your child 

through this crucial year. 

 

Guidance  

 

Guidance on how to login and book appointments can be found here: 

Instructions for Parent Evening 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Neil Donlan 

Assistant Principal 

 

https://thehartschool.schoolcloud.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@hartschool.org.uk
https://www.hartschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/Parents_Guide_for_Booking_Appointments.pdf

